From: Rochelle Bartolomei [mailto:rockypandora@gmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, December 01, 2011 7:46 AM
To: Francine Grace Favretto
Subject: plants and gardens
 
Hello Dr. Favretto, 

Please forgive the lateness of this contact.  I believe you purchased some plants from us at the Arboretum Outreach Center in October and we promised to send an invoice but the task got overlooked in the busyness of the season.  Now we seem to be unable to find the record of what was purchased but I believe it was in the ballpark of $100.  Does that sound right to you?  I would like to send an invoice for the plants and will need your tax exempt number.

I was also told my Sarah Fulton, one of my volunteers, that you were interested in having some consultation on your campus gardens for the children.  We would be very happy to provide you with advice as well as more plants at a reduced cost for this purpose.  Please let me know if you would like to have me visit your site to assess the space and help make some decisions about spring planting.  

Thank you so much for your support of the Arboretum Foundation and of native plants.  All proceeds from the sale went to the Arboretum (our thank you to them for providing us with greenhouse space).  

Looking forward to meeting you,

Rochelle



-- 
Rochelle Bartolomei
Executive Director, Chesapeake Natives 
chesnatives@gmail.com
301-379-1357

